
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Philadelphia Housing & Homeownership Acquisition Fund 

community project funding request in the fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Local Initiatives Support Corporation located at 

718 Arch Street, Philadelphia, PA 19106. 

The funding would be used address the barriers many have faced working towards home 

ownership and sustaining their homes by: a) a revolving loan fund for acquisition and 

predevelopment costs, which is allowed in the CDBG program; b) a grant fund for repairs and 

other transaction costs that exceed an affordable sale price to first time homebuyers. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


